
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: City Administrator Ron Johnson 
 
SUBJECT:    Approve Expense for Reinstallation of TH52 Welcome Sign 
 
DATE: October 14, 2015 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
The TH 52 Cannon Falls Welcome Sign located south of Cannon Falls was removed 
prior to construction of the MnDOT interchange project.  A new location has been 
determined.   
 
Public Works Director Bergeson has received estimates totaling approximately $20,000 
that includes the necessary concrete/footings-related work from Hancock and Mike 
Daniels and costs related to lighting the sign.  S.M. Hentges will move and place the 
sign at their expense.  
 
It appears that the work can still be done this fall if everything falls into place- including 
necessary MnDOT approvals.  Staff would like approval to proceed with the project at 
an approximate cost of $20,000 and to make application for necessary 
permits/approvals. 
 
 

 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
Approve the reinstallation of the TH52 Cannon Falls Welcome Sign at an approximate 
cost of $20,000 and the application for necessary permits/approvals. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


